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November Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

The month of November may bring chillier weather, but that 

doesn’t stop our classes from having a blast here at Beginning 

Visions! Our November days will be focused on the 

importance of family and friends, open discussions about our 

homes and neighborhoods, and reflecting on the history of 

the American Indians and the Pilgrims!  

We will continue to play outside when possible so please do 

not forget to bring appropriate fall attire when dropping off 

your children. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

November 6 

Ms. Robin Ray’s Birthday 

November 9 

3’s and 4’s Library Trip 

November 17 

Miss Misty’s Birthday 

November 22-23 

BV closed for Thanksgiving 

December 24-25 

BV closed for Christmas 

 

Announcements: 

Please sign your child in/out 

every day! 

Parents, with the new school 

year starting up we just want 

to remind you to sign in/out 

your child every day. This is a 

state regulation and we 

would greatly appreciate it if 

you would continue to do so 

each day.  

 

Figure 1: Mrs. Denita’s & Mrs. Starr’s cleaning 

and prepping their pumpkin before carving! 
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Figure 2: We had a blast at Mr. B’s Pumpkin 

Patch! 

Figure 3: Mrs. Shirley’s 3 yr. old’s fall trees! 

Figure 4: Mrs. Denita’s and Mrs. Starr’s class leaf 

wreath and pumpkin carving 

Figure 5: Three of our 4’s with the pumpkin 

patch scarecrow…. Wait, I think I see 

four!!   


